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April 25, 2022 

 

You Make a Difference:  
 

Sanitation would like to send a special “Thank You” to all of the 
employees from other divisions that pitched in to help with trash and 
yardwaste collection. Staffing issues have been a problem for all 
departments and it’s heartwarming to know that we can depend on each 
other through these tough times. Words cannot express my sincere 
thanks. Your hard work does not go unnoticed, Thank You!  
 
 
 
 


